NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

On Wednesday, October 8th, 2025 at 7:00 PM in the Richard J Pasco Council Chambers, Room 127 located at the Keith McClarnon Government Center, 10 South State Street, Greenfield, Indiana, the Greenfield Common Council will consider Ordinance No. 2025/35, for the proposed budget of the Greenfield Civil City for the year ending December 31, 2026.  
At the public hearings, you are entitled to be present and to express your opinion to the Common Council.
The Notice to Taxpayers and Notice of Public Hearing details were also entered on Indiana Gateway Friday, September 12th, 2024.
Lori Elmore
Clerk-Treasurer
City of Greenfield, Indiana


Please publish one time on September 13th, 2025

